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George Bailey  Item 13 Somerset CC Consultation 
 
I am pleased that this Authority appreciates the commercial value which is attached to the 

Springs and is ready to diplomatically fight for its protection. However, I would be happier if 

this Cabinet could assure inhabitants elsewhere in the district that it will be equally 

strenuous when assessing dangers to health and the environment caused by “fracking” 

before issuing permissions. 

 


